
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Alaska Department of Fish and Game  
Board of Fisheries  

PO Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

(907) 465-4110 

www.adfg.alaska.gov 
 
 

1 
 

 

  ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

CHARGE STATEMENT FOR THE NUSHAGAK-MULCHATNA KING SALMON 
MANAGEMENT PLAN COMMITTEE 

2018-291-FB

At its 2018 Bristol Bay Finfish meeting, the Alaska Board of Fisheries’ (board) heard testimony 
from Nushagak sport and commercial fishing stakeholders regarding Proposals 41 and 42 seeking 
to create a mechanism that would pair restrictions on both the sport and commercial fishery for the 
purposes of king salmon conservation.  

As a result of this discussion, the board is creating a temporary committee to review the fisheries 
and provide recommendations to the board on a comprehensive solution. The charge statement of 
this committee as described in detail in RC84. 

The committee, with Members Payton, Morisky, and Ruffner, will provide an update and potentially 
a recommended proposal at the board’s 2020 Statewide meeting. 

 

Vote: 7-0       ______________________________ 
December 2, 2018      Reed Morisky, Chair 
Dillingham, Alaska      Alaska Board of Fisheries 

 

 


